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December 8, 1938.

Sir Arthur Currie,
Principal and Vice-Chancellor McGill University.
Dear Sir Arthur:

The question of a representative of lie Gill

that^r J JCRltroifiSTlUate ,3tïdles and Research recommend 
atîve of Holill UniTersityf°lnte4 b7 7°U aS the ^present-

Yours very truly,
zn■

Dr^A.S. Eve,
Dean, Oraduate Vacuity,
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